
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

               
18th November 2015 

 
 

 
To/ 
The Cathaoirleach & Each Member of the 
Boyle Municipal District: 
 
 
 
Dear Cathaoirleach & Members, 
 
Notice is hereby given that a Special Meeting of the Boyle Municipal District will be held in 
The Council Chamber, Courthouse, Roscommon, on Monday the 23rd November, 2015, at 
1.30p.m. to consider the Chief Executive’s Report on material alterations (previously 
circulated) of  the Boyle  & Lough Key Local Area Plans 2015 – 2021  under Section 20 of 
the Planning & Development Acts 2000–2014. 
 
You are hereby requested to attend 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
_________________ 
Fíona ní Chuinn, 
Meetings Administrator 


